Female Inmate Throws Feces on Officers

Incident Occurred During an Inmate Escort

February 21, 2020

Bedford Hills, NY — Two correction officers were struck by a brown liquid that was thrown by an
inmate from her cell while the officers were escorting another inmate at the maximum security
female prison.

The incident occurred on Monday, February 10 at approximately 12:36 p.m. The two officers
were escorting an inmate to an afternoon program when both were struck all over the body
and face with a brown liquid that apparently contained feces.

Both officers were treated for exposure and minor injuries in the incident.

The inmate, who recently was returned to the facility after violation parole, is serving a five
year sentence after being convicted in Bronx County in 2017 for Assault 1%,

The investigation is on-going.



“Far too often people forget that we do have some very dangerous females incarcerated in our
prisons and they are just as capable of attacking staff as male inmates. These two officers were
exposed to human bodily fluids and thankfully their exposure was minimal. It is our sincere
hope that the Westchester County District Attorney’s Office takes this incident seriously and
pursues prosecution.” — stated David Luther, NYSCOPBA Southern Region Vice President.



